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5th February 2021 

Good afternoon all 

We have come to the end of another week.  Honestly, I can say this week has 

been a very long week, with different challenges.   

In true SJF style we have overcome the challenges we faced.  We thank God 

for giving us the strength to face these challenges and for keeping us safe. 

Once again the online learning has been successful with more and more children 

developing skills way beyond their age expectations.  I have been monitoring 

different year groups – the work that has been set and the marking of work set.   

I myself have marked different year groups’ work and in a week I can see how 

the level of responses has matured, with a much greater focus on the learning in 

the responses being submitted. 

So once again parents I thank you for supporting us and your child with their 

remote learning. 

This week I have taken hope and comfort from this passage in the bible:- 

‘Praise be to the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, the Father of 

compassion and the God of all comfort, who comforts us in all our troubles, so 

that we can comfort those in any trouble with the comfort we ourselves receive 

from God.’ 2 Corinthians 1:3 

Let us all try to comfort someone else and just for a short time forget our own 

worries and troubles. 

May God continue to bless us all and keep us safe. 

        Stay safe – Stay home – Protect the NHS 

 

 


